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In 2019 we will witness another new exciting chapter for Bemboka Public.  

Our Stephanie Alexander Kitchen Garden program will now include the 

construction of our STEM project. Stuart Alcock will be project manager and 
with assistance from Bajjada Drafting will be building a new playground area. 
There will also be a Creative Arts program led by teachers on this day as 

well.  

We will be welcoming Mrs Jo Collins on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and  

Thursdays who will be teaching the Blue Learning Group.  

On Monday and Fridays we will run 2 classes Green and Yellow. The Green 
learning group will be taking over the library as their learning area and we 
will be creating a classroom specifically dedicated to technology, robotics 
and Lego. Miss Jaimi Van Beek will be teaching the Yellow Learning Group 
and we welcome Mrs Christa Forsyth who will be our learning and support 

teacher on Mondays and teaching the Green Learning Group on Fridays. 

Our bush tucker garden will be planted around our new playground area and 

every 3 weeks we will be holding engaging science days. 

We will see another whole school excursion and more fundraising activities. 

Grandparents day, our annual Book parade, the SCLC artshow and sporting 

events are just some the fabulous opportunities students have to look 

forward to in 2019. 

School Presentation Night Dates for 2019 

January 

 Tue 29  Staff Development Day 

 Wed 30  Students return Y1-6 

 Thur 31  Kindy  starts today 

2019…..here we come! 

 

 

WED 19TH 
DEC 2018 

 MERRY CHRISTMAS AND  

HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL. 

We are looking forward 

to having all our new 

Kindergarten students 

start school in 2019.  

Your first day will be 

Thursday 31st January. 

 Goodbye to Ms Bond & Mrs Allen 

Service One Banking Award 

What a wonderful  

evening! Congratulations 

to all who received awards 

and attended our special 

night. We are very proud 

of you and thank you all  

for coming.  
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I have a dream to create a school environment that inspires our students, where they develop a sense of love for their 

learning, where their individual personalities are valued and cared for and to ensure their environment is happy and  

positive. I love my role not only as an educator but also as a leader. I love children and I love my students.  

I value each one of them individually and I ensure that they are cared for as best as I can. 

2018 has been an amazing year with a highly dedicated and passionate staff. I have been extremely lucky to have such a 

supportive staff this year who have gone above and beyond to make sure students are progressing in every aspect of 

their development.  

To all my staff, I value and appreciate you all more than I could ever tell you. You bring such a positive vibe and smile to 

our school and your ongoing commitment and support is a quality you should be very proud of.  

I have the most passionate, supportive, kind and dedicated staff that a principal could ever dream of. You are an amazing 

team and I am so fortunate to have you at Bemboka Public. 

The staff and students are all very excited for the 2019 school year. It is going to be an amazing year with many more 

memories to be created and new opportunities to be involved in.  

I hope you all enjoy your lovely summer break. 

Miss Claire Morgan. 
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Goodbye Year 6 ~ Good luck in High School 

Thank you to Everyone ~ See you all next year 

Thank you to  

everyone who helped 

making Gingerbread 

Houses today. 

 

‘You're off to great places 

Today is your day 

Your mountain is waiting 

So get on your way” 

 ~ Dr Seuss 

Gingerbread House Making 


